TANNAGHMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL
Lake Street, Lurgan, Craigavon, Co. Armagh, BT67 9DY

PRINCIPAL: Ms.P.Harbinson - B: (028) 38322393
Email:info@tannaghmore.lurgan.ni.sch.uk www.tannaghmoreps.com
15 June 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: Strike Action June 3" & 4" —- SUSPENDED

The Education Authority for Northern Ireland have just informed schools that ongoing
negotiations involving NIPSA and GMB Trade Unions has resulted in both Trade Unions
suspending their planned strike action for Monday 3™ and Tuesday 4™ June 2024.

As aresult —
e school will be open to all pupils as normal across both days
e Breakfast Club will be available as normal
e pupils should therefore present to school as normal at 9am on Monday June 3.
e our canteen will be open but will offer a lesser menu option due to a scheduled
delivery being cancelled due to the previously planned strike action
dinners are now available to book on the School Money app
¢ unfortunately, we are unable to provide homeward buses at 2pm or 3pm on Monday
only. This is because the Translink Office at Highfield is currently closed. Please
make alternative arrangements for your child’s homeward journey
e buses will operate as normal on Tuesday 4" June

Please note: the planned School Development Day is unaffected by this information update.
School will be closed on Friday 7 June as planned.

We apologise for the very short notice and the inconvenience which will have been caused to
parents due to this change in arrangements.

Yours Sincerely,
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